
 
 

P A R L I A M E  NT OF VI CT  ORI A – CO M M I T T E E S   

 
ELECTORAL MATTERS COMMITTEE 

Terms of Reference 

59th Parliament 
 
 
 

Inquiry into whether Victoria should participate in a national electoral roll platform. 

On 4 August 2021 the Legislative Assembly agreed to the following motion: 
 

That this House refers an inquiry into whether Victoria should participate in a national electoral roll platform 
to the Electoral Matters Committee for consideration and report no later than 16 March 2022 and the 
Committee should consider: 

 
(a) the possible implications, if any, of a national electoral roll platform on the independence of the 

Victorian Electoral Commission; 
 

(b) the security and integrity of Victoria’s electoral system; and 
 

(c) mechanisms to ensure the security and integrity of electoral systems and events in other jurisdictions 
around Australia and internationally to determine best practice. 

 


